April 4, 2018

John Lloyd and his team came in and funded our project (The Barrio Barns) in the middle of construction
when other lenders were being difficult. They came through at a critical point to keep our crews going.
The process/funding was painless and quick. We enjoyed working with their profession staff through
out the process. They took care of us every step of the way. You'll get personalized service you don’t
get with the big banks. Decisions were made quick and didn’t have to go through endless
approvals/underwriting. We hope to work with them on future projects. | highly recommend
considering them for your project financing.
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